
 

Ref: JPH/KGW/ABR 
Date: 29th November 2024 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Re: Next Steps Day 
  
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
On Wednesday 11th December 2024 all year 11 pupils will be involved in a Next Steps Day 
where they will experience what it is to be a sixth form student at Wednesfield Academy. 
This will take place from 1pm-3pm, where they will experience lessons at level 3 for both A-
Level and BTEC subjects offered from September 2025. We also have Walsall College in to 
support pupils with their next steps gaining advise from another educational establishment 
within the local area. Pupils will be choosing options from the current blocks over the next 
few days so they can experience these subjects being delivered. 
  
A-Level   

A  B  C  D  

Physics  Maths  Biology  Chemistry  

English Lit  Art  Further Maths  Technology  

Business  Sociology  History   Psychology  

    Economics    

  
BTECs/Applied General  

A  B  C  D  

Perf Arts (D)  Perf Arts (S)  Media  ICT   

Sport (S)  Sport (D)  Health & Social Care  Childcare  

        

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch by contacting Mrs Gwatkin 
(Head of Sixth Form) by emailing postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk or calling on 01902 
558222. 
 
Thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
  
 
 
 
 
 
Mr J Phillips 
Headteacher 

mailto:postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk

